

## Incorporating the parishes of Christ the King, Kingstanding, Our Lady of the Assumption, Maryvale and St. Margaret Mary, Perry Common

## Parish Consultation: 6th/7th September 2025

		c	
	lunctione	tor	17011
	uestions	11111	vill.
~		-0-	,,

1.	Should we recommend to Archbishop Bernard that he adopt as our new parish name: "Sacred Heart
	and St John Henry Newman" OR "Blessed Dominic Barberi"?

Tick one box	Sacred Heart and St	Blessed	
only:	John Henry Newman	Dominic Barberi	

2. Allowing for the fact that both suggestions are still in *outline form*, do you at this stage, favour a move of the Parish Church to Maryvale Institute or the proposal from Cardinal Wiseman for the conversion of the Church at OLAM into a mixed-use building?

Tick	one	box	Move to Maryvale	Cardinal	
only:				Wiseman	

Please use the space below and/or the reverse side of this sheet for any comments or questions you have.

If you would like to be contacted direct about anything you have raised in your feedback, please print your name, email address and telephone number on the reverse of this sheet. All information will be held in compliance with the Archdiocese's Privacy Notice: **Privacy**Notice | Birmingham Diocesan Trust

Rev. Mr Gary O'Brien
Parish Deacon: Christ the King, Kingstanding and Our Lady of the Assumption, Maryvale
Clergy Coordinator: the Newman Cluster of Churches

dcn.gary.obrien.rcaob.org.uk